
Fairfield Union Local School District 

Athletic Booster Meeting 

February 02, 2022  

 

 

 

MINUTES 

 

1. Meeting Called to Order by the Treasurer at 6:03 p.m. 

2. Attendance:  Treasurer; Tara Graham, Secretary; Denise Hoffmann, Coach Mike 

Graham, Concession Manager, Dana House. 

 

3. Secretary Report: Minutes from December 2021, read.  Dana House motions to approve, 

Tara Graham seconds. All Approve.   

 

4. Treasurer Report:  Investment account balance is $23,093.68.  Checking balance is 

$31,077.45. Total for the accounts = $54,171.13. Winter concessions brought in 

$8150.49. Denise Hoffmann moves to approve, Mike Graham seconds.  All approve.    

 

5. Athletic Director Report: Athletic report received via email.  Not much to report 

currently.  Girls basketball will be hosting the tournament on February 14th and the boys 

basketball team will be in a drawing to potentially host on February 18th.    Bob Hamm 

is currently a dual but could be a Tri-Meet.  The middle school has an upcoming track 

meet.  

 

6. New Business:   Discussion for items needed for possible upcoming tournaments and 

spring season.  Simple items will be on hand, such as candy, suckers, and no cotton 

candy.  It is too expensive for 100 containers and is also hard to get due to supply and 

demand.  There are a few more boys basketball games left.  There are still some issues 

with getting volunteers and no one signed up for the last two games.  Cheer is behind in 

their sign ups.  We will discuss the signups with the coaches and ask them to reach out 

to parents to cover the concession stands.  We will check with the softball and baseball 

teams about the use of grills and think about hotdogs, buns, and chips for the outdoor 

stands.  Sign up Genius will be opened in March for the spring season. Athletic Booster 

Scholarship will be discussed at the March meeting.  Applications will be available to 

the students in April. 

 

7. Old Business:  Concession Update:  Dana created an inventory sheet and will get stock 

rotated. There have been coolers and buckets of pop showing up in the cage and it is 

unclear who the items belong to or why they are in the cage.   We will need to speak 



with Mr. Clark regarding the Music Booster items.  It looks as if someone has been in 

there and it should have a way to be blocked off or labeled as Music Booster items. 

Programs: 30 programs were sold during the winter season and some at a discount price 

because the programs just were not selling.  The group discussed a half size program 

and ordering a limited amount for the spring season or as many seniors that are 

participating in their sport.     

 

 For the Good of the Group:   We will ask the coaches to send parent reminders on the 

Monday before a meeting on their Team App for parents to attend the booster meeting. 

 

The next meeting will be on Wednesday, March 23, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. 

 

  

 

Adjournment:  Tara Graham moves to adjourn at 6:26 p.m. Dana House seconds. All 

approve.   

 

 

   

 Pres   VP   Tres    Sec    Other 


